15. DEPUTATIONSBY APPOINTMENT

15.2. ICON

Mr Robert Rozée addressed the Board requesting a grant of $3,000 to meet
the cost of a koha for planners and expert advisers to assist in preparing an
Environment Court reference on the City Plan on behalf of nine inner city
residents’ groups.

Letters of support from these groups for this project were attached.

After discussion on this project and on the specific nature of this
Environment Court reference, during the course of which Board members
noted that other Board grants had aready established a precedent for
funding of this nature, the Board resolved that, at this stage, the Board
would not provide funding support to meet this request.

In adopting this resolution, Board members acknowledged that the Board
would reconsider this matter in the event that a more specific proposal or a
different proposal was brought before the Board.



